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The mission of AAUW is to advance equity for women and girls 

through advocacy, education, and research. 
 

A Note from Our President: 
 Looking forward to seeing everyone at our first program meeting this month on 
September 23 at 6:30 pm.  And for those new members who don’t know, people who are 
interested can meet up at the Pourhouse Bar and Grill (124 E. 4thSt.) before our program.  We 
gather at around 4:00 – 4:15 pm and enjoy a bite to eat and a drink, socializing.  We’ll start that 
up this month again.  Remember, no program if you don’t care to meet before the program:  
we’ll still see everyone at the program! 
 I’m looking forward to another year of excellent programs and great interest groups, 
and also getting to know our newest members! 
 
September Program 
 Tina Harris, Larimer County Clerk and Recorder, will speak to us about elections at our  
September 23, 6:30 pm meeting.  We meet in the Fellowship Hall in the lower level (elevator 
available) of First United Methodist Church, 533 Grant Ave. 
 
Make Your Reservations Now! 

 Reservations for Conversations with Authors must be made by Saturday, September 21.  
Call Karen Danbom  (970-685-8966) and send your check for $45 to her at 2581 Mary Beth 
Drive.  If you are unable to come you might want to get a ticket for a friend.  It would also be 
great if you could bring a friend.  Brochure is attached. 

Book Group  
 The book group will meet at the home of Martha DiCicco, 225 Alden Drive, on Monday, October 
7 at 1:00 pm.  Mona Benz will lead the discussion of Heaven and Earth Grocery Store by James McBride.  
E-mail her at marthavd@msn.com if you plan to come. 
 
Hiking Interest Group 
 The hiking interest group (the Wild Women) continue with their hiking adventures the 3rd 
Tuesday of the month.  In August we explored Young Gulch in the Poudre Canyon.  September’s hike 
 will be the Eagle Wind Trail at Rabbit Mountain.  Please watch for emails from Jan Witt, or contact her 
for questions/comments. 
 
Great Decisions Discussion Group 
 This group meets the second Wednesday morning of each month at the Loveland Library from 
10 am to noon.  If you are interested in being a part of the 2025 discussions talk to Jill Osofsky so she can 
order you a book. 
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Welcome! 
 We welcome three new members Judith Bryant, Joyce Swartz, Marion Cox and Robbyn Wacker.  
Look for information about them in the next newsletter. 
 
Donate to Scholarship Fund 
 If you are looking for a birthday gift or a special thank you to a friend, consider donating to our 
scholarship fund in that person’s honor.  Send your donation to our treasurer,  
Teri Smith, 3007 Douglas Avenue. 
 

 


